MRS. HART'S AND MRS. HERNANDEZ'S PRE-K CLASS

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the Pre-K Center! We are looking forward to a wonderful school year with your child and working together with you as a family! Here is a list of supplies that will be needed and used throughout your child's Pre-K school year.

STUDENT NEEDS

- Book bag regular size (not small and NO WHEELS please)
- Change of clothes (shirt, pants, socks, underwear) in a gallon zip lock bag
 Please be sure you label each piece of clothing with your child's name and also label the zip lock bag.
- Small blanket and small pillow (crib size blanket)

<u>CLASSROOM</u> - We are asking for donations of the following items for use in our classroom. It will be appreciated if these can be sent in on the first day of school.

- 1 box of tissues
- 1 package of disinfecting wipes
- 1 package of baby wipes
- 1 box of gallon size zip lock bags
- 1 box of sandwich size lock bags
- 1 package of small white paper plates (plain, uncoated type)

We have crayons, markers, scissors, glue, paper and pencils in our classroom for your child to use. These are supplied by the Pre-K Program and you do not need to send in these items. Students will also receive a red Pre-K Communication folder for school notices and parent notes.

Thank you so very much!
We are looking forward to meeting you and your child!

Fondly,
Mrs. Ellen Hart
Classroom Teacher
ehart@necsd.net

Mrs. Melissa Hernandez Teaching Assistant